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SOE/JHS 
 
24 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Swimming Competence  
  
The Physical Education Faculty is interested to find out how competent your child is at 
swimming.  
 
We are very aware that during Covid-19, many students missed out on the opportunity to 
access swimming pools and undertake swimming lessons.  
 
Therefore, we would like to know if your child is a non-swimmer or a weak swimmer with the 
view to running a water competency session with them after half-term, followed by further 
swimming intervention.   
 
If your child is a non-swimmer or weak swimmer, please complete the Google Form. Please 
do not complete the form if your child is a competent swimmer. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
info@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk ‘FAO Mr Osbourne – Swimming Session’.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Osbourne 
Director of Sports Academy 
 

https://forms.gle/LSFnuLHzCHNbpzYEA
mailto:info@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk

